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Feedback requested on Adoption of English/Language Arts and Math Textbooks 
  

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System is requesting feedback from 
parents on textbooks for middle and high school students for English/Language Arts and 
Math. 
 
“Parent and community feedback is an important part of the textbook adoption process.  We 
encourage our parents to review the content and engage with the supplemental resources to 
help us select the resources our students will use,” says Kinesha Ponder, Assistant Director of 
Teaching and Learning. 
 
Parents and community members can review the textbooks and provide feedback on our 
website at rcboe.org/textbookadoption.  
 
The deadline to participate is January 6.  
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